
 

Our File: EA1415-01 
September 9th, 2015 

 
 
 
David Harpley  
VP, Environment and Permitting Affairs 
Canadian Zinc Corporation  
Suite 1710, 650 West Georgia St  
Vancouver, BC V6B 4N9  
 
 
Dear Mr. Harpley, 
 
Re: DAR Addendum  
 
Thank you for CanZinc’s Developer’s Assessment Report Addendum report for the proposed all-season 
road, which the Review Board received on September 9, 2015 in response to the Review Board’s 
adequacy review1 released on May 22nd, 2015 and letter dated June 24, 20152.   
 
The Review Board staff and technical consultants will now review the DAR Addendum.  Once 
completed, the Review Board will update the work plan.   
 
If you have any questions please contact Sachi De Souza at sdesouza@reviewboard.ca or 867-766-
7054.     
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Sachi De Souza 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
 

                                                             
1 http://www.reviewboard.ca/upload/project_document/EA1415-01_EA1415-
01_CanZinc_DAR_Adequacy_Review_Final.PDF   
2 http://www.reviewboard.ca/upload/project_document/EA1415-
01_MVEIRB_response_to_CanZinc_Adequacy_letter.PDF   
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